Thame Amnesty Newsletter
October 2013

Next Meeting 
Wednesday 27th November, 7.30 p.m. 

 Sports Centre

Lord Williams Lower School
Actions, Write For Rights & Greeting Cards Campaign
Please bring suitable non-religious greeting cards. Everyone welcome

Contact Bob for further details robert.fieldsend@outlook.com
October Meeting
At our meeting this month we discussed and contributed to a number of important actions. These included:-

Sri Lanka - Ahead of the Commonwealth Heads of Government meeting to be held from 15th November, letters were sent to the Commonwealth Secretary General and William Hague on behalf of a journalist who went missing and whose disappearance has not been investigated since. 

Burma – We received a response from our MP John Howell in relation to our letters of action for Dr Tun Aung and the plight of the Rohingya. His reply was supportive and he will be approaching William Hague on our behalf and will let us know of the response. The Burma Campaign UK is a useful web-site and highlights the on-going problems and restrictions that ‘freed’ political prisoners face. www.burmacampaign.org.uk
Colombia – A national movement for those affected by large scale energy projects and associated land acquisition seek to protect the homes and livelihoods of those affected. One of the community leaders attached to the movement was recently killed and large numbers of protestors have been detained. Letters were sent to the Colombian president and their embassy in the UK, seeking an investigation into the death of Nelson Giraldo and for the safety and protection of the Rios Vivo Antioquia Movement.
Others issues discussed were the recent Felipe Karma meeting, which was well attended, human rights in Viet Nam and that the USA has now signed the International Arms Trade Treaty. For further information 

www.amnesty.org.uk
Events
Help Needed  

Thame Charities Fair – Town Hall
Saturday 9th November (10 – 1)
We will be running a stall at the Charities Fair, selling homemade produce & good quality unwanted gifts.
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We particularly need donations of savoury items including jars of chutneys and pickles. Jams and cakes are also welcome. 
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If you have any unwanted gifts that are of good enough quality to sell or ‘as good as new’ second-hand books or other items that could be sold as gifts we would be delighted to take them. 

Either bring the items along on the morning of the fair to the Town Hall, before 10.00 a.m or we would be happy to collect or take donations before the event please contact Anita gary.clayton2@btinternet.com, Owen davies2399@yahoo.co.uk /214466 or Julia juliaworms@hotmail.com if you need any help.
Thank you

December Meeting
There will be no December meeting, but Thame Amnesty will hold a joint New Year social and meeting in January – Details to follow.

Chair – Bob Fieldsend, Vice-Chair – Anita Clayton, Treasurer – Owen Davies, Press & Publicity – Jeannette Watson & Newsletter/Secretary – Julia Worms






We regularly meet on the 4th Wednesday of the month at 7:30pm on the first floor of the Sports Centre at Lord Williams Lower School, Queen’s Rd, Thame – please feel free to join us.   

